
 08.06.18                          Diamond Class                       

    

 

Our learning: 

Every morning this week, children have 

practised recalling both their times tables and 

division facts. It has been amazing to see how the children have improved their speed since Monday 

and how they have grown in self-belief and confidence. Our aim is to continue to do this so that the 

children enter Year 5 having secured all the tables up to 12s. In maths, they have also looked at 

using their knowledge of numbers to reason, problem solve and apply skills they have learnt over the 

year. 

We have linked English and geography by researching information on volcanoes and then shaping 

this into an information text .Our learning has been brought to life by the recent volcanic eruptions in 

South America. 

The pictures below show the children exploring texture, colour and design by weaving natural 

materials.  

     

                                                           Mrs Moncrieff  

      

                    We raised £133.31  

We were very excited to find out that we had 

raised such a large amount of money for this 

charity. Thank you for your kind cake donations 

and an extra special thanks to the girls whose 

idea it was in the first place and who organised 

the event. 



  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


